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Inquiry into the efficient costs and tariffs of the Water Corporation, 
Aqwest and Busselton Water (2016) 
 
ERA PUBLISHES SUBMISSIONS ON WATER INQUIRY ISSUES PAPER 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is conducting an inquiry into the efficient costs and 
tariffs of the Water Corporation, Aqwest and Busselton Water. 

The ERA published an Issues Paper on 6 December 2016 to assist interested parties make 
submissions to the inquiry. 

The submission period for the Issues Paper has now closed.  Public submission received by the 
ERA are now available on the ERA website.  

The ERA intends to publish a draft report in mid-2017, which will provide a further opportunity 
for public consultation.  The final report will be delivered to the Treasurer by 10 November 2017. 
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